PETERSBUR

ALASKA

August 19, 2014

Grants Administrator Shawn Calfa
Alaska Energy Authority

813 West Northern Lights Boulevard
Anchorage, Alaska 99503

Letter of Su rt for Renewable Energy Fund Grant (Round VIII
Swan Lake Reservoir Expansion Project

Dear Mr. Calfa:

I am writing to you on behalf of the Petersburg Borough. It is my
understanding that the Southeast Alaska Power Agency (“SEAPA”) is
preparing a grant application for the completion of SEAPA’s Swan Lake
Reservoir Expansion Project.

Attached is a copy of the Petersburg Borough’s Resolution No. 2013-8
endorsing the project during SEAPA’s funding endeavors in 2013. This letter
is affirmation that the Petersburg Borough continues its strong support of
the project and SEAPA’s efforts to enhance hydro storage capacity in the
region.

Sincerely, and on behalf of the Petersburg Borough,

Mark Jensen, Mayor

Attachment:
Petersburg Borough Resolution No. 2013-8
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